



Infant, Toddler, Preschool, Kindergarten & School Age Programs February 2022 Newsletter

Our Tax ID # for your records: 22-2157202

In this Newsletter ...

- Parent Education Program
 - Preschool Advantage
 - Heart Healthy Month
- Valentine's Day Festivities
- Presidents' Day Closing
 - Black History Month

Parent Education Program

Do you want to learn about what makes your child "tick", and in turn learn new techniques that will help your family unit to communicate more effectively?

The S.T.E.P Parent Program (provided in English & Spanish!)

starts on Thursday, March 3rd.
Email or call Gail or Pat to sign up:
admin@mtolivechildcare.org
greuther@mtolivechildcare.org
973-426-1525



Our Center partners with Preschool
Advantage, an organization that funds
(3) ½ days per week of preschool
during the school year! To find out if
you qualify, please stop at the front
desk for an application – or visit their
website at
www.preschooladvantage.org

or call 973-532-2501.



Healthy Heart Day will be on Friday, February, 4th from 7:00 A.M. - 6:00 P.M. Healthy Snacks & Resources will available all day in our foyer!



On Monday, February 14th, our children will celebrate Valentine's

Day with various goodies & activities!

Please be on the lookout for your child's teacher to share more information on what each individual classroom has planned!



COMING SOON

Through popular demand, we will be transitioning from Hi Mama to DoJo as the App used by our teachers and administrator to keep you informed daily.

Please remember that on Monday, February 21st, the **CENTER WILL BE CLOSED** for Presidents' Day.

The staff will participate in a full day of professional development.